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Rockley Family Foundation 
PO Box 260818 
Lakewood, CO 80226-0818 

Dear Trustees: 

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

August 16, 2016 

Your gift to the Friends of UNO School of Music Fund allows UNO to provide a 
distinctive intellectual, cultural, physical and social learning environment for our 
students. I am so very grateful for your gift, and your support of our growing 
university. 

UNO continues to blaze trails in research and service. Universities from 
across the country are looking to us as a model for community engagement. 
UNO is moving forward, and with donors like you behind us, our Maverick 
momentum will most certainly keep pushing us further. 

Your continued support of UNO reaffirms our mission to be a metropolitan 
university that acts as a positive, influential, and engaging force in our community. 

On behalf of myself and all those within the UNO community I thank you. 
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